
Dear Child Care Families, 

We are posting our 2019 Winter Break 
schedule early so that you can plan your 
child care needs and vacations now! 

We will be open on:   

Dec. 26-27 (Thurs & Fri) 

Jan. 2-3 (Thurs & Fri) 

 

We are closed all other days during the 
break.  Look for a sign-up sheet for the 
Winter Break Camp about mid November.  
Please see your Leader if you have any 
questions. 

 

Amie Mills 
Director, Child Development 

 


